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California Responsible Textile Recovery Act of
2024

Governmental Agency: Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery
(CalRecycle)

Jurisdiction: California, USA

Ref no: SB 707

Status: ADOPTED

The Responsible Textile Recovery Act of 2024 was first infroduced as The
Responsible Textile Recovery Act of 2023 in February 2023 by Senators Josh
Newman, Nancy Skinner and Scott Wiener. It passed out of the Senate floor
on May 31, 2023. The bill proposed the establishment of Extended Producer
Responsibility (EPR) for apparel, textiles, and textile items, similar to the already
existing Californian Integrated Waste Management Act of 1989. This would
reduce textile landfill waste and environmental harm by placing a shared
responsibility for end-of-life product management on the producers and other
entities involved in a product’s value chain. The bill also aims to enhance
recycling and increase reuse, by helping the money flow to organizations and

businesses who are actively dealing with textiles waste.
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